
 
 

 

 

 

Thursday 22nd February 

 

 

Year 4 Trip – The Lookout 

 

 

On Monday 12th March, Year 4 will be visiting The Lookout Education Centre in Hyde 

Park. Our Science topic next term is focused on ‘Animals and their Habitats’. Therefore a 

trip to this Royal park will enrich the children’s learning of this. 

 

We are excited to have booked a whole day’s workshop entitled ‘Habitats’. During this 

session, children will discover how animals have adapted to their homes. They will also hunt 

for minibeasts under logs and in the pond and observe the migrant birds that visit the park.  

 

In order for us to arrive on time we would ask for children to be dropped off in classrooms 

from 8.30. Our coach will depart at 8.50am. We have planned to return to school later than 

usual at 4pm. This is due to the workshop running until 3pm.  

 

The total cost of this trip is £14.50. For your child to participate in this very worthwhile visit, 

please pay via ParentPay. If you are having any problems with ParentPay or do not have 

home internet access, please email finance@orleans.richmond.sch.uk or contact the school 

office. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings in a packed lunch in a named carrier bag or in a small 

rucksack. Pupils must come dressed in their uniform with a warm coat and suitable footwear 

for the outdoors.  

 

If you are able to help on the day, please see your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Hedges   Miss Hearn 

 

 


